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From: Clerk General Line <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 12:26 PM
Subject: Regional Council Decision - 2023 Drinking Water Systems Report

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
On April 25, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision: 
 

1. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities, City of Toronto, Region 
of Peel and the Ontario Chief Drinking Water Inspector (Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and 
Parks).  

 
The original staff report is available for your information at the following link 
 
Please contact David Szeptycki, Director of Sustainability, Communication and Innovation at 1-877-464-9675 
ext. 75723, or Richard Walker, Director of Water and Wastewater (A) at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75311 if you have 
any questions with respect to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor (he/him) | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services Department 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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